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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508

COUNTY OF COOK AND STATE OF ILLINOIS

OLIVE-HARVEY COLLEGE LAMBDA I0OTA CHAPTER

OF PHI THETA KAPPA ATTEND ILLINOIS REGIONAL CONFERENCE

REPORTS

THE CHANCELLOR

that Phi Theta Kappa Lambda Iota Chapter attended the Illinois regional
conference in Peoria, Illinois, on October 9 - 12, 2008, hosted by Illinois
Central College. The Lambda Iota Chapter held a forum entitled, “Phi
Theta Kappa Servicing Your World.” The presentation was designed and
presented by the chapter President, Shante Booth, and the Vice-president
of Scholarship, LaMaura Williams; and

that the forum was well attended and received positive feedback. Senior
Faculty Advisor, Dr. Addie Davis, reported that during the advisors’
roundtable positive comments and accolades were given by advisors who
attended the session. Another Illinois regional chapter made duplicates of
the handouts and passed them out during one of the general sessions; and

that in summary, as reported by Prof. Austin Ferguson who was also in

attendance, the presentation was well-organized, professional, enriching,
interactive, and collaborative.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor
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